P.O. Box 533
Vashon, Washington 98070
December 14, 2017

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commissioners

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Dear Sir:

I am writing in regard to docket numbers UE-160918 and UG-160919.

As a PSE customer I am opposed to PSE’s proposed liquid natural gas plant.

We must make every effort to stop using fossil fuel of any kind. Even in rainy western
Washington solar power is viable for much of our energy needs and PSE should be investing
more in renewable energy sources instead of liquid natural gas.

Sincerely,

Mary Alice Sanguinetti



